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Upcoming Chapter Meetings
Nov 12th, Dec 10th 2:00pm 
Red Stewart Airfield 40I
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Image credit: Mike 
Barden

Call for 
submissions! 

Tell us about your current projects - 
Send us aviation related photos*

Share with us upcoming aviation 
events

Send to:  Blossom Barden 
b.barden@wildwoodcs.org

*photos are for our newsletter and future 
EAA Chapter 284 calendars

Chapter Officers & 
Coordinators

President
Robert Luken
Vice President
Tim Carrier
Secretary
Blossom Barden
Treasurer
Mike Barden/Rich 

Corbett
Young Eagles 

  Coordinator
Tim Carrier/Robert 

Luken
Website Editor
Rich Corbett
Newsletter & 

  Facebook Page Editor
Blossom Barden

Chapter meetings are 
held the second Sunday 
of the month at the Red 
Stewart Airfield (40I) 
located at 4925 N State 
Route 42, Waynesville, 
OH 45068 

Chapter website: 
https://eaa284.org

Facebook page: 
EAAChapter284

It has been (quite) a bit more effort than the Chapter thought it 
would be but it is has turned out beautiful. Thank you so much 
to Mike and Bryan for their dedication, working on this for 
countless hours! 

Upcoming...

Pedal Plane Update! 
(see more on next page)

Wanted: EAA284 Chapter Webmaster
Contact Pres. Robert Luken 

or Secretary Blossom Barden

mailto:b.barden@wildwoodcs.org
https://eaa284.org/
https://www.facebook.com/eaachapter284


John Belluardo few 5 Young Eagles at the Fly In. This was the maximum number that he had agreed to fly. Many 
thanks to John.

On Saturday I had two parents ask about YE registration. I told both parents that we would be doing registration during 
breakfast, and to register early as we fly in the order of registrations until we reach our limit. Neither parent registered 
their children on Sunday morning. I was under the impression that both parents and their children were camping over 
night at Red Stewart Late on Sunday morning two young women from Kettering showed up to register. Unfortunately 
they were not accompanied by a parent so were unable to provide YE flights.
 
We are always in need of Young Eagle pilots. A pilot can be a member of any EAA Chapter. Prospective pilots must 
have completed the Youth Protection Program training. They can specify the chapter of their choice to receive the YE 
credits. If you know any pilots please try to recruit them to fly Young Eagles for us.

Bob
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Young Eagles’ Flights
@ the Taildragger Fly-In

Pedal Plane Update!

The pedal plane kit, purchased from Aviation Products early in 2022, was a lot more work than anyone anticipated, but 
thanks to the dedication of Mike Barden and Bryan Hagerman it is now finished! Great work, guys! You can see it 
above next to Cub and Cathy Stewart’s Cub, after which it was modeled. It is now ready for the next leg of its journey. 
The Chapter will be selling raffle tickets for the pedal plane and some lucky winner will be zooming around in this fun 
little Cub. Be watching your email and Facebook for when that will be taking place. You’ll not want to miss out!
In the meantime, the completed plane will be visible at Red Stewart Airfield, in the office. Come have a look!
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Aviation Highlights from the Summer!
All images taken/supplied by Mike or Blossom Barden 



We ain’t fancy, just fun! EAA 284
THE GRASS ROOTS EAA CHAPTER 284 WAYNESVILLE, OH 40I JUL-SEP  2023

Aviation Highlights from the Summer!
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All images taken/supplied by Mike or Blossom Barden 
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EAA 284 Taildragger Fly-In & Pancake Breakfast 2023

This year’s Pancake Breakfast was AMAZING!! 
The weather was beautiful and so many people 
showed up to get some yummy pancakes and 
sausage. It was great to see so many people: 
many who come every year but so many new 
attendees as well! We did things a little differently 
this year and it turned out to be a great decision.

Summary of the Financials for the 2023 EAA Chapter 
248 Pancake Breakfast-
$2092.40 Donations
-$664.90 Expenses
=$1427.50 
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August 13, 2023 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order: 2:30pm

In attendance: Bob, Tim, and Pat; 1 visitor

No secretary report.

Treasurer’s Report: 
July balance $429.54
August 5th Cookout donations +$46.00
July Hangar rental fee - $75.00
Remaining Balance on August 11, 2023 =$400.54

Pedal Plane: Discussed raffle ideas. 

Pancake Breakfast/Fly-in: Tim to pick up supplies.

Daniel Oliver from EAA 174 stopped by in his airplane.

Photos by Tim Carrier
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